
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Manitoba FASD Coalition 

Join us for an Information Series Workshop 
 

Bridging the Gap 
With Val Caldwell 

 

Friday, January 31st, 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

This is a FREE event sponsored by the Manitoba FASD Coalition and the Manitoba FASD 
Family Network - Session will run from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Bridging the Gap will provide participants with an overview of some of the most common concerns 
facing youth today in terms of their usage of technology and Social Media. It will also explore sexual 
exploitation and (more specifically) how the usage of technology (smart phones, the internet) plays a 
role in this issue.  The presentation informs parents, care providers, educators and anyone working 
with youth, about what young people - and offenders - are accessing (Instagram, snapchat, TikTok 
,etc.), and will provide valuable information on how to protect kids from the hidden forms of child and 
youth sexual exploitation. 
 

The Info Series Workshop will be in the form of a Zoom webinar. Please register in 
advance. 

 

Click here to register 
 

 

If you find that you are not able to attend, please  
cancel your registration before the  

workshop by notifying the office 
 coordinator@fasdcoalition.ca 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0vc-6gpzwiGNyFTvTcCVlXTmYpa2wfIzmG
about:blank

